
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

   12th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We regret to inform you that due to extensive flooding that has taken place this evening, 

the school will be closed to all Year 7 - 10 learners. We have made the difficult decision to 

close the school for one day whilst we assess the damage and make the necessary repairs 

to ensure the safety and wellbeing of all learners. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and hope to open the school to all 

learners as soon as possible. In the meantime, Year 11 learners should come to school 

as normal for their GCSE exams. They will continue to have lessons as usual 

throughout the day, and lunch will be operating as usual.  
 

For all other learners, we ask that you access your remote learning work through MS 

Teams. Guidance to support you with this has been provided below, and if you have any 

difficulties or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk, and one of our technical staff will get back  to you and 

support you with this. 
 

Guidance for Remote Learning  

Learners will be in receipt of lessons which follow their usual timetable but instead 
will require to work between 45-50 minutes for each lesson.  Their completion of 
these lessons is important and will be recorded.   
 

Learners should physically 'hand in' all work completed when they next see the 
relevant class teacher upon their return to the academy.  Please ensure your child 
consults the following user guide to help remind how to access lessons on MS 
Teams. 
  
https://www.beaconhillacademy.org.uk/distance-learning/logging-in - 
 

We thank you for your continued support during this time, and we will keep you updated 

on any further developments. Our top priority is the safety and wellbeing of all learners, and 

we appreciate your patience and understanding as we navigate this challenging situation. If it 

transpires that we need to close the school longer than a day we will let you know ASAP, 

during the course of tomorrow.  
 

Yours Sincerely,  

 
 

Sukhjot Dhami  

Principal  
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